From: Jose L. Neira

To: Jorge Calderon; Guillermo B. Cuellar
Cc: Mario Santos; Oscar J. Rodriguez
Subject: High Caliber

Date: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 3:32:54 PM
Mr. Calderon:

Upon inspection of the roadway at High Caliber Estate Drive, | found that it is in compliance with the
approved set of plans. Also, it was good that the property was graded to divert water away from
High Caliber Estate Dr.

Thanks;
Jose L Neira
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